
  

 

  

  

  

BULLETIN 

City of Melbourne community engagement sessions for the Fair Access policy. 

The CoM is exploring ways to improve opportunities for women, girls, and 
others to participate in community sport and recreation. Have your say by 13 

October. 
Currently, women and girls across Victoria do not have equal access to community 
sport and recreation, including in the City of Melbourne. We want to 
increase opportunities and the participation rates of women, girls, and others. 
CoM has four sessions scheduled from this week onwards and they encourage you 
to book into a session: they are hoping to have participants from all neighbourhoods 
included in the focus groups: 
  

• 2pm to 3.30pm, Wednesday 4 October, women and girls. Book session 

• 4pm to 5.30pm, Thursday 5 October, Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islanders. Book session 

• 2.30pm to 4pm, Friday 6 October, men and boys. Book session 

• 6.30pm to 8pm, Tuesday 10 October, members of the LGBTIQ+. Book 
session 

As an incentive, all participants will receive a $50 gift voucher in appreciation of their 
time and attendance. 
The sessions can be booked by clicking on the above links through accessing the 
Participate Melbourne page (Fair Access | Participate Melbourne) 

 

  

MSYRG Inc 

secretary@msyrg.com.au 

2nd October 2023 

*********************************** 

Other issues? 

Please don't hesitate to contact MSYRG  if there are  issues you feel we should be made aware 

of: secretary@msyrg.com.au 
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